The first meeting was held with the intention of forming committees

so that the activities ot the society could be as enthusiastically pursued
this year as in previous years.

The annual smoker was held November 2, 1938, in the Electrical Lec-
ture Room. The chief speaker of the evening was Dr. Reed, a new
member of the electrical engineering department. The discussion was
made interesting mainly because Dr. Reed related his own experiences

in connection with the topic, "Generating Stations." The remainder of

the evening was spent in a lighter vein, featuring a Monte Carlo party.

Row |: Kotal, Strocchia, Quarnstrom, Chevalley, Freeman, Hebson, Ropek, Brewster, Kurtz, Osterberg.
Row 2: Marik, Zarem, Kasper, Daniel, McCormack, Lorenzen, Bush, Terp, Gregory, Wooding.

At the third meeting of the society, Mr. H. T. Trenary, of General

Flectric, gave a very educational lecture on "Industrial Uses of X-Ray

Equipment.”

The rest of the semester was as successtully completed as it was so

wholeheartedly started. It was constantly kept in mind to present to the

members the best and most varied program possible.
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